## Craig, Sondra

From:

Reinhart, David

Sent:

Monday, July 12, 2021 8:17 AM

To:

Craig, Sondra

Subject:

RE: FOR REVIEW - CSM 520 Veterans Memorial Drive

Approve.

Thanks.

## David Reinhart

Chief Building Inspector La Crosse Fire Department Division of Community Risk Management 400 La Crosse St., La Crosse, WI. 54601 Office: 608-789-7564





From: Craig, Sondra

Sent: Friday, July 9, 2021 1:55 PM

To: Dunnum, Scott < Dunnums@cityoflacrosse.org>; Erickson, Tina < ericksont@cityoflacrosse.org>; Neumann, Shannon

<Neumanns@cityoflacrosse.org>; Reinhart, David <Reinhartd@cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: FOR REVIEW - CSM 520 Veterans Memorial Drive

## Good afternoon

Attached is a CSM filed with the City for 520 Veterans Memorial Drive, in the City of La Crosse. A rezoning petition has been submitted for this location as well (Legistar file 21-1012) and it will be acted upon at the August cycle of meetings.

Please respond with your comments or approval.

Thank you,

Sondra Craig (she/her)
Deputy Clerk
La Crosse City Clerk's Office
400 La Crosse Street
La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7549
craigs@cityoflacrosse.org